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This newsletter contains useful information for 

community pharmacy owners and staff in Kent 

 

 

 

 

Octobers deadline tracker can be found here. (New!) 

 

 

Independent Pharmacy contractor representative vancacy at Kent LPC (New!) 

A unique opportunity has come up for an independent contactor to join the LPC. 

  

https://mailchi.mp/7cdff2928de9/community-pharmacy-kent-newsletter-week-6152002?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2023/09/October-Community-Pharmacy-Kent-Deadline-Tracker.pdf


 

If you are interested in becoming a committee member, please complete the 

Expressions of Interest (EOI) form by following this link. 

  

To learn more about the work of the committee email chair@kentlpc.org.uk. 

 

 

 

PCN leads and Community Pharmacy Kent contractor webinar (New!) 

It was great to see majority of you at the PCN leads and contractor webinar last week 

Tuesday 19th Oct 2023. 

A recording for the webinar can be found here here. 

  

Key action form PCN leads: 

• Complete form B (Title of Form B- roll out progress): Completion is by 

11.55pm on Tuesday 10th October 2023. 

Please email Karen.luxford@nhs.net if you have any questions. 

Click here for the full list of PCN leads and pharmacies. 

 

https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2023/09/Kent-LPC-ELECTION.pdf
mailto:chair@kentlpc.org.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jki_b7gYvEo
mailto:Karen.luxford@nhs.net
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/national-contractual-framework/pcn/


 

 

Community Pharmacy Kent Annual General Meeting (AGM) (New!) 

We were delighted to see some of you at our AGM on Wednesday 27th of September 

2023 7.30pm-8.30pm. 

  

The Community Pharmacy England recording for our AGM by Janet Morrisson (CEO) 

can be found here. 

 

 

 

BBC Radio Kent interview (New!) 

Our CEO, Mark Anyaegbuna, was on BBC Radio Kent with Pat Marsh promoting 

pharmacy and participating in the conversation around penicillin allergy. You can 

listen the interview by clicking this link. 

(You will need to scroll to 16.23.26 that’s when the interview starts). 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vMjppuuYS6c
https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/p0gcg82m


 

 

Launch of a pilot inhaler recycling scheme across East Kent in October 2023 

(New!) 

  

We are delighted to announce the launch of a pilot inhaler recycling scheme across 

East Kent in October 2023. During this short session we would like to share with 

you the details of this exciting initiative. 

The session will be held on: October 19th 2023 

Location: Zoom (a link will be sent once registered on Eventbrite link below) 

Time: 19:30-20:30 

 

If you have any issues booking with the Eventbrite link, please contact us 

at kmpcth@nhs.net. 

To register for the webinar click here  

 

 

 

 

PQS 2023/24 training (New!) 

  

Online PQS 2023/24 training is now live and free for all contractors across Kent and 

Medway.  

Click here for a full list of courses. 

 

mailto:kmpcth@nhs.net
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/re-hale-launch-webinar-tickets-728745947747?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.virtualoutcomes.co.uk/pharmacy-training/


 

 

Community Pharmacy Technician Survey (Reminder!) 

Calling all pharmacy employers to complete this short survey on the roles of 

Pharmacy Technicians within your pharmacies. NHS Kent and Medway are keen to 

know which community pharmacies have pharmacy technicians and roles that they 

are carrying out to understand the landscape and workforce needs and to share 

good practice. 

Deadline for completion 31st October 2023. 

To complete the survey, please click here. 

To complete the survey please click here.  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=slTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO4-m9nZIZPLhEkqzCHFbR-L1UMjczM1pCRjlYNDY0TURaTjc4ODdHOVU1SyQlQCN0PWcu
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=slTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO4-m9nZIZPLhEkqzCHFbR-L1UMjczM1pCRjlYNDY0TURaTjc4ODdHOVU1SyQlQCN0PWcu&wdLOR=cB90C0CED-0C0A-42B5-85F1-7EABDF1F92C4


 

Independent Prescriber (IP) and Designated Pharmacy Professional (DPP) 

(Reminder!) 

The NHS Kent and Medway ICB Independent Prescribing Workforce Survey is 

now live. 

Are you an IP working within Kent & Medway? Please complete the survey to help 

inform workforce planning. The deadline for completion is 8th October 2023 

The survey can be accessed via QR code or the link here.  

 

 

 

We are trying to collate data regarding the number of independent prescribers in our 

local workforce so that we can provide ongoing support and development 

opportunities to meet the needs as outlined in the NHS Long Term Workforce Plan. 

 

The NHS Long Term Workforce Plan includes increasing the number of independent 

prescribers from all professions. In the future all newly qualified pharmacists will be 

independent prescribers and NHS England are also supporting 3,000 existing 

pharmacists to develop these skills to ensure they and the wider pharmacy team can 

play a greater role as part of multidisciplinary clinical teams. 

 

Everyone undertaking the independent prescribing programme requires a supervisor. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=slTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO4-m9nZIZPLhEkqzCHFbR-L1URVpDMkk5RDRBUUtLMVRGM1BHNkJSVVJNViQlQCN0PWcu


 

Historically, this could only be a medical practitioner. However, professional regulatory 

changes in 2018/19 have allowed for a wider variety of prescribing healthcare 

professionals to take on a supervisory designated practitioner role during the Period 

of Learning in Practice. 

 

The Designated Prescribing Practitioner is required to be an experienced prescriber, 

normally with at least 3 years prescribing experience and should meet the 

requirements of the Royal Pharmaceutical Society DPP Competency Framework. The 

increase in the number of professionals undertaking the independent prescribing 

programme will increase the need for supervisors. 

Click the link here for NHS Futures for IP and DPP Network. 

  

 

 

 

Other newsletters. 

• Medicines optimisation newsletter 

• Primary care newsletter 

• Shortages Sep 2023 Newsletter 
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https://www.rpharms.com/Portals/0/RPS%20document%20library/Open%20access/Professional%20standards/DPP%20Framework/DPP%20competency%20framework%20Dec%202019.pdf?ver=2019-12-18-150746-160
https://future.nhs.uk/system/login?nextURL=%2Fconnect%2Eti%2FKentMedwayPrescribing%2FgroupHome
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2023/09/September-2023-Medicines-Optimisation-Newsletter.pdf
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2023/09/pcb-280923.pdf
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2023/09/shortages-sept-23-newsletter-v2.pdf
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/community-pharmacy-kent-newsletters/
https://communitypharmacy.us9.list-manage.com/profile?u=1af7d808514833989dcc40a22&id=9c96e37936&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=30e4c7dfa3
https://communitypharmacy.us9.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=1af7d808514833989dcc40a22&id=9c96e37936&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=30e4c7dfa3


 


